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 MINUTES  
   

Meeting: September 13, 2022 Macassa Bay Yacht Club 33 Members Present 
 

Last Alarm A moment of silence for members that have passed since the last meeting: Gary Bartlett 
(June); Paul Dickinson (July); Jerry Haynes (July); Nik Kir (August) 

  
Secretary’s Report Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 
  
Correspondence:   Nil 
  

President’s Report: President Jackson reported on the Pensioners BBQ which will be held on Sept 15th at the 
Copetown Lions Park from 1 pm to 4 pm. President Jackson also reported on the Pensioner’s 
Banquet which will be held on October 19th at Michelangelo Banquet Center, 1555 Upper 
Ottawa St and urged members to register by October 1st, 2022. 

  
Treasurer’s Report:   Brother Wilson reported that we have $21,181.53 in the bank 
  
Other Committees Brothers Scott Rilett and JP Miron from Local 288, I.A.F.F., gave an update on the WS.I.B. 

regarding cancer claims. Brother Rilett urged all members to contact him immediately if any 
member is diagnosed with cancer. 

  
Pensions No report 
  
Unfinished Business The proposed change to the constitution regarding Roberts Rules of Order was defeated 
  
New Business Brother Kimbell discussed insurance for meetings and BBQs. 

 
It was suggested that a committee be formed to review donations. 

  
Good & Welfare It was reported that Howard Stott was recovering from a stroke 

 
Brother Wishart was in Abington Court Retirement Residence at Main & Cope St 
 
Brother John Gaylord has a new service dog trainee to help with his P.T.S.D. 

  
Next meeting: Tuesday,December 13, 2022, at 10:30 am 
  
  
 Fraternally, 
  
 Larry Staples, Secretary 
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